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C.

Press Plan:

None : 4

IIT. TALKING POINTS

1.

I firmly support the Postal Reorganization Act of 1970. I believe that
the Postal Service should manage the mail service without outside
political interference. Postal management should be given. every )
opportunity to make postal reorganization work.

I believe that the users of the mails should pay for the Service. Ido
not favor additional subsidies which transfer costs from postal users

to the taypayer. Postal costs, therefore, should be covered by -

increased rates rather than subsidization.
As I indicated in March I am opposed to inflationary wage increases ..
and I hope that a reasonable settlement of the postal contract negotxatmns

can be achieved.

I intend to see that the mail is delivered in the event of a Dostal stnke.

"I hope, however, that your negotiations are successful and no strikes

occur.





